B'NAT B'RITH INTERNATIONAL

GARY P. SALTZMAN, PRESIDENT
DANIEL S, MARIASCHIN, EXECUTIVE VICE PRESIDENT

September 29, 2016

H.E. Shri Narendra Damodardas Modi
Prime Minister of India

The Prime Minister's Office

South Block, Raisina Hill

New Delhi 110 011

India

Pear Prime Minister Modi:

We write to express our full solidarity with the people of India in the aftermath of
the recent terror attack in Jammu and Kashmir. On behalf of B'nai B'rith
International, we are outraged to have learned of the unprovoked attack on the
military base at Uri that left seventeen Indian Army personnel dead on September
18, and we strongly condemn the brutal violence and pointed attack,

During this difficult time, we would also like to convey our deepest condolences to
the families of all the victims of this despicable attack and express our sympathy and
support to the people of Uri.

Now more than ever, B'nai B'rith International is committed to the fight against
terrorism, and we offer our most sincere support to you, your people, and the
government of India in the days and weeks ahead.

Sincerely,
Gary P. Saltzman Daniel S, Mariaschin
President Executive Vice President & CEQ

CC: His Excellency Taranjit Singh Sandhu, Charge d'affaires of the Embassy of India
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